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Fowler of the Peabody Companies honored by New England
Affordable Housing Management Association
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Kristen Fowler



Braintree, MA According to The Peabody Companies, a group of award-winning property
management and real estate firms, senior resident services manager Kristen Fowler has been
recognized by the New England Affordable Housing Management Association (NEAHMA) for her
contributions to the resident services community.

Fowler was honored at the NEAHMA Annual Industry Awards reception, held in conjunction with the
organization’s Annual Conference and Trade Show held at Gillette Stadium.

Fowler joined the Peabody Companies in 2007 and is senior resident services manager at Braintree
Village, a community of 324 apartment homes.

A graduate of Stonehill College, Fowler earned her master’s degree from Bridgewater State College,
now known as Bridgewater State University. She holds a Fair Housing Compliance (FHC)
designation from the National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA).

Fowler recently stepped down from her role as a member of the NEAHMA Board of Directors.

“Kristen is an extraordinary member of our team and well-deserving of this award from NEAHMA,”
said Melissa Fish-Crane, principal and CEO of the Peabody Companies. “The entire Peabody
Companies community extends congratulations to Kristen.”
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